
 
 
 
16th December 2019  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
We are writing to remind you that the last day of term is Friday 20th December and school 
will close at 12.30 pm.  The new term begins on Monday 6th January 2020. The holidays are 
a great opportunity to encourage your child to read. Our school library has a fantastic 
selection of books for children and young adults. We recommend at least 40 minutes per day 
for years 7-8 and 20 minutes per day for years 9-11. 
 
Thank you for all of your support over the last term and ​we hope that all of you have a lovely 
Christmas and a happy New Year.  
 
Dates for the Spring Term: 
 
22nd January 2020 Y11 Parents’ Evening 
29th January 2020 Y8 Options Evening – school closes at 12.30 pm 
13th February 2020 Y10 Information Evening 
14th February 2020 INSET Day – school closed to all students 
17th February – 21st February 2020 HALF TERM – school closed 
26th February 2020 Y8 Parents’ Evening 
11th March 2020 Y11 Exam Entries Evening 
18th March 2020 Y9 Parents’ Evening 
3rd April 2020 Last day of term – school closes at 12.30 pm 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Ian Wilson/Helen Marriott 
Co-Headteachers 
 
 

 


